
Lake Sawyer Hawks 
October 2, 2014 

Cedar Grange #534---Maple Valley 
 
 

7:10-----Meeting Called to Order by Marlow Anderson (president)---there were 
19 persons present---the minutes for the September meeting were read by 
Robert Burks (secretary)---the minutes were accepted and approved as read--- 
a financial report was given by Steve Green (treasurer) 
 
7:15-----General Discussion---a motion was made and passed which accepted 
Steve Green as club treasurer replacing Charles Vencill---Richard Weaver (float 
fly coordinator) and Steve Black (web apprentice) gave a summary of the events 
which occurred during the float fly on Thursday---the slowly increasing winds and 
waves made recovery of landed models difficult---the Christmas party date has 
been set for December 5, 2014 (Friday) 
 
7:30-----General Discussion (continued)---Steve Ashmore (Field maintenance 
supervisor) has purchased a new fire extinguisher to be stationed at the field--- 
now there are two fire extinguishers stationed at the field---Dave Temby 
announced that on November the second The Museum of Flight will host its 
annual Radio Control Exposition---bring your model aircraft for display and get a 
free pass to the Museum of Flight---alert (DSM 2) pilots at Marymoor are having 
interference problems 
 
7:40-----Show and Tell---Thomas Richards brought two items to share; an electric 
foam P 38 and enlarged plans for a scale scratch built model 
 
7:45-----Meeting Adjourned 
 
               Congratulations to Marlow Anderson (president) on his 95 birthday 
celebration October 5, 2014 


